
 

 

Asia Pacific Youth Assembly 

 

The students of Jaspal Kaur Public School attended the Virtual Asia Pacific Youth Assembly 

2023, organized by Habitat for Humanity International, on 12 August 2023 in the School 

Auditorium. 

The event was a tremendous success and allowed students from various institutions 

worldwide to come together and discuss critical social issues, promote global citizenship, and 

explore ways to build a sustainable future. 

During the Virtual Youth Assembly, the students got oriented to global sustainability. It was 

a thought-provoking session, with engaging presentations, and interactive discussions. They 

had the opportunity to interact with other young leaders, exchange ideas, and collaborate on 

projects centered on pressing social concerns. The event broadened their global perspective, 

enabling them to understand the complexities of different cultures and appreciate the 

importance of sustainable development goals. 

Their participation in the Virtual Asia Pacific Youth Assembly has enriched their perspective 

and equipped them with the necessary skills to create a positive and sustainable future. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


